UPDATE ON FUTURE PATH CANTERBURY PROJECT

A report from the Director of Policy and the Director of Information was to update progress on the
Future Path Canterbury Project and to outline the next stage of the project.

The Committee decided:

1. That an update report summarising the key trends, factors and issues of the seminar series be
prepared for the Committee’s consideration.

2. That the key trends, factors and issues identified be used in the preparation of the Urban
Development Strategy.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


